Dear Grade 6 Parents,

We are offering a 'Meet your child's mentor 'session. Their mentor is the student's representative and pastoral support in school. These meetings are designed to discuss how they have settled in after four weeks in Middle School. Please find the appointments for **Wednesday 24**th. If you are unable to attend, please call Ms Hanan in the office also if you require a translator, before 12.00 pm on Tuesday or email her on admin@fpa.sch.ae.

31AA20

Aisha Yousif Alhammadi

6 3G Ms Yasmine Farouk K10 4.05

We look forward to seeing you.

Regards,

Jan Brettingham

Principal